
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 1997 

 

  

 

 

Ms. Lisa White 

Office of the Clerk, 4th Floor 

United States District Court 

101 West Lombard Street 

Garmatz Building 

Baltimore, Maryland 21201 

 

Dear Ms. White: 

 

It was a pleasure to meet with you last week concerning the estate of Evelyn Lincoln.  The 

information you provided will assist the Review Board in carrying out its mandate to identify, locate, 

and make available all records pertaining to President Kennedy’s assassination. 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, I want to express my appreciation for your assistance.  I look 

forward to speaking with you again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Senior Investigator 


